
Advocates for Children, Inc.
Request for Proposals for construction

of a new facility located at
400 Bowens Court, Cartersville, GA 30210

Advocates for Children, Inc. is accepting fixed-
price proposals for the construction of an 8,500
sf., two-story facility, located at 400 Bowens
Court, Cartersville, GA 30120, that will provide
temporary and long-term housing to children
and youth in the area. This is a federally-
funded project and as such, will adhere to
Davis Bacon guideliness in terms of wage rates
for contractors and subcontractors performing
work on this project.

Interested parties may obtain a full Request
for Proposal by submitting a request directly
to Consultant@advochild.org. Written requests
shall be on company letterhead and include
firm name, principal (owner), phone number,
and mailing address with project name, dated
and signed.

All requests must be received by
February 19, 2024


